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Governor Bio: Marie Turkington  
 

Marie is a Parent Governor who has recently 
joined the team. Marie has a child in the 

EYFS. She is extremely keen to learn as much 
about school as she can and has added valuable 

insight to the meetings she has attended so 
far. We are really looking forward to working 

with her.  
 

Attendance at Meetings 

 Governors’ attendance is tracked to ensure that all meetings are well represented, by 
a range of Governors. Good attendance means higher quality discussions around       

important decisions that need to be made to help improve school.  

Join Our Team  
 

We do have one parent 
space on our Governing 
Board. Please speak to 
the School Office if 
you’re interested in 

joining us. 

Meetings  

 

Curriculum — 6/6/24 
Mrs Parker updated Governors on Spring Term Data     

Targets for the whole school for Reading, Writing and 
Maths, including targets set for Year 6 in their SATs. 

 
 

Governor Review Day — 15/7/24 
Always an amazing day. School leaders and Governors at-
tend and discuss the achievements throughout the year. 
This year children attended too and talked about their 

Hills and Moorlands experiences. We did some fun art ac-
tivities with Miss Dimitrov.  

 
Staff Appointments  

 
When a job within school is advertised, Governors are 

asked to attend on behalf of the Governing Board. We re-

Next Meetings: 

 
Thursday 10th October 

24—Curriculum Governor 
Meeting 

 
Thursday 17th October 
24—Finance Governor 

Meeting  

We hope you have a 
lovely summer 

break. Stay safe!  
 

We look forward to 
seeing you in the 

Autumn Term! 


